
 
 

HOW-TO GUIDE 
Updating CHR Billing Templates 

 
Please note: The CHR billing templates should only be updated on, or after, April 1 and only after your 

billing for the period up to March 31 has been completed. Questions? Contact: aaneumann@gov.pe.ca 

 
To update your billing templates, please follow the steps outlined below: 
 

1. From the main menu, click 1: Settings > 2: Templates > 3: Billing. A list of all current billing 
templates appears. 
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2. Locate the billing template(s) that you would like to edit and click on the template name to 
open it.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



3. Once opened – click on the fee code, simply delete the fee code, and re-enter the fee code 
number associated with the billing template.  You should see the new amount populate in the 
Base Amount window.  If you have multiple billing items associated with the billing template, 
please remove and re-enter the fee code for each item. Once you have updated each fee 
item in your billing template, please take care to click ‘Save’.  Your billing template is 
updated.  You will need to update each of your billing templates. 

 

 


